Monday, February 2, 2009
Dear Families, 
Your child will be working on a research paper during the next 3 weeks. 
In Social Studies, students will research and write a report about a famous North Carolina African American of their choice.  This is an at home project, but I will give some assistance with research and students must have their person approved by me (just to make certain the person lived in NC). Please see your child’s attached rubric for scoring information.  

 Also, students may participate in a school project called The Living History Museum facilitated by Ms. Hefner in second grade.  2nd, 3rd and 4th grades will be involved in the project scheduled for February 26. Students will be able to dress in period clothing to pretend to be the person in their research report.  They also need to prepare a tri-fold board like the one used for the science fair project.  

Participating in the Living History Museum is optional, but all participating students will receive extra credit in Social Studies. All participating students must have excellent behavior because they will be in the auditorium during that day under the supervision of whomever is monitoring in there and not me the classroom teacher.  
Thank you, Mrs. Janice Gardner
